
January 10, 2018 

 

To:   Eric Knepp, Parks Superintendent 

CC:   TLNA Council 

 Ledell Zellers, Alder District 2 

 Vern Stenman, Big Top Events 

 Stephanie Franklin, Madison Parks Foundation 

 Board of Parks Commissioners 

Re: Additional Concert at Breese Stevens Field 

 

Eric, 

Vern Stenman appeared before the TLNA Council on December 14, 2017, seeking support for an 

additional large concert at Breese Stevens Field in 2018, raising the number from six to seven.  We 

understand that the purpose of the additional concert is to provide support to the Madison Parks 

Foundation, and further, that the Madison Parks Foundation will receive a portion of the ticket income 

from all of the large concerts.   

The TLNA Council voted to support the additional large concert, for the 2018 season only.  We wish to 

continue to monitor the impact of large concerts on our neighborhood. 

 

With best regards, 

 

 
 

Patty Prime 

President, TLNA 

  

 

 


